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No More Taxes! This bill is just one more item added to the list of increased taxes 

that would take more money out of the pocket of We the People. We don't need to 

spend more money to study the issue and we certainly don't need to have any more 

taxes. What we do need is more responsible accounting for what is already being 

spent and where it's actually going (aka into who's pockets) than raising any tax on 

any item in this state and raising costs to consumers.  


